5% November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Communication through Wisepay

We mcmt[g used W'Lsepag to send an urgent text message to parents/ carers regard'mg a

‘Bubble” closure however, there were several children whose W'Lsepag record hadn't been

updated with up to date information and we had to call some parents/ carers which

delayed us getting the message to them.

We would therefore be gmteful if you could Log into your child’s V\/'Lsepag account and
check ALL the details on there and update them where necessary. Please could we ask that

you do this as soon as possible.

¥ you have any queries regarding accessing your account or the details held, please contact

us via email to of fice@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk.

Thank you..

Yours sanerelg

AV

Diane Mulley
Head Teacher
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